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April 1, 2021 
           File#: 6750.01 
 
Dean Baumeister  
Charlie Lake Community Club 
Box 249 
Charlie Lake, BC V0C 1H0 
 
Via Email: debrenenterprises@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baumeister: 
 
Re: Capital Investment Analysis Program Grant Application 
 
The Peace River Regional District has reviewed your request for a letter of support for the Charlie 
Lake Community Club to the Capital Investment Analysis Program grant application to the Northern 
Development Initiative Trust (NDIT). 
 
The Regional District supports the funding application to NDIT from the Charlie Lake Community Club 
for a grant of up to $10,000 for the feasibility study and future upgrades to the Charlie Lake Hall, 
from the Capital Investment Analysis program. 
 
 
We wish you all the success with this project.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

Brad Sperling 
 
Brad Sperling 
Chair 
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From: Dean Baumeister  
 Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 7:08 PM 
To: prrd fsj 
Cc: Chair Brad Sperling  
Subject: Letter of support  
  
Good evening; 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Charlie Lake Community  Club for a letter of support from the 
PRRD for exterior upgrades to the Charlie Lake Hall. Over the last 10 years or so the current 
executive has carried out a number of upgrades to the local community hall including paving 
the parking lot, repainted the interior,  replaced the tile ceiling, lighting, upgraded the kitchen 
and appliances and added a new HVAC system.  It was agreed at executive meetings and at 
AGMs that an exterior facelift was needed to improve curb appeal to help with rentals of the 
hall as well as making the general hall area more attractive, as the hall was built in the 1970's 
and requires updating.  I have gathered a few estimates for feasibility studies to ensure the 
right direction for the Charlie Lake Community Club is to move forward with exterior 
upgrades.  This is a formal request for support from the PRRD to move forward with  an 
application for financial assistance for the feasibility study and future grants for exterior 
upgrades. The estimates for the study were around the $10,000 mark, and the grant application 
with the Northern Development Initiative Trust, Capital  Investment  Analysis is a maximum of 
$10,000. Please forward this request to any individuals that would be in a position to give us a 
letter of support required in the application.  
 
Thank you in advance,  
Dean Baumeister  
 
On behalf of the Charlie Lake Community Club.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Dean 

 


